
Appeal for School-Issued Technological 

Devices 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert School Administrator's Name] 

[Insert School Name] 

[Insert School Address] 

Dear [Insert School Administrator's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally appeal for the issuance of a school 

technological device to support my educational needs. As a [Insert Grade/Year] student in [Insert 

Course/Program], I have encountered various challenges that hinder my academic performance 

due to the lack of proper technological resources. 

Having access to a school-issued device would greatly enhance my ability to complete 

assignments, participate in online classes, and conduct research. I understand that the school has 

a limited number of devices, and I truly appreciate the efforts made to allocate these resources 

fairly among students. 

I assure you that I will take full responsibility for the device and use it strictly for educational 

purposes. I believe that with the right support, I can achieve my academic goals and contribute 

positively to our school community. 

Thank you for considering my appeal. I would be grateful for the opportunity to discuss this 

matter further and explore potential solutions. Please feel free to contact me at [Insert Your 

Phone Number] or [Insert Your Email Address]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Insert Your Grade/Year] 

[Insert Your Class/Program] 


